Docket No. 50-312

MAY 02 1983

Sacramento Municipal Utility District

ATTH: Mr. Romald J. Rodriguez
Executive Director, Nuclear
6201 S Street

Post Office Box 15830

Sacramento, California 95813

Gentlemen:

By letter daced March 10, 1983, we informeu your company that $1,200
was due for your application dated January 25, 1983, for organization-
al changes relating 1o the Rancho Seco Nuclear Generating Station.

The requested 31,200 fee has not been received by us; therefore, you
are requested to remit it to cur office within 15 days from the date
of your rcceipt of this leiter.
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Sincerely,
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Reba M. Diges

Reba M. Digas

Facilities Program Coordinator
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration
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